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The purpose of the joint statement is to provide succinct data about the food security

situation for Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander peoples in Australia. It outlines the action

needed to address the issues identified.

We developed the joint statement and background paper with the:

Public Health Association of Australia and Australian Red Cross

National Heart Foundation of Australia

Indigenous Allied Health Australia

Victorian Aboriginal Community Controlled Health Organisation

For more, download the joint position statement and background paper.

Get in touch

If you have questions about this position statement, contact us at

policy@dietitiansaustralia.org.au
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